| am writing to support hb1477. Protecting the right to have access to reproductive care is incredibly important. There
are so many families and people who have been affected by infertility struggles and just like with any other kind of
reproductive health this kind of care needs to be preserved and should be left up to a person and their healthcare
professionals and doctor.



